
ARROYO GRANDE TOURISM BUSINESS IMPROVEMENT DISTRICT 
(AGTBID) ADVISORY BOARD 

AGENDA REPORT 

TO: AGTBID Advisory Board 
FROM: Nicole Moore, Chamber Board Chair of 2022 
BY: Holly Leighton, Marketing & Tourism Coordinator, South 

County Chambers of Commerce 
MEETING OF: January 24, 2022 
SUBJECT:   Consider Appointment of an AGTBID Board Member to Serve 

on the Arroyo Grande Community Service Grant Committee 

RECOMMENDATION 

Appoint one AGTBID Board member and one alternate to serve as a representative on 
the Arroyo Grande Community Service Grant Committee. 

BACKGROUND 

The 2021-22 Arroyo Grande Community Service Grant Program is intended to provide 
monetary grants to eligible community nonprofit organizations. The City recognizes the 
value of such groups, which provide specialized social service, educational, cultural, 
beautification, and recreation programs and projects that benefiting Arroyo Grande 
citizens. Grants will be awarded in minimum amounts of not less than $250. The funding 
for 2021-22 Community Service Grant Program is $82,065. Completed applications 
forms, along with supplemental documents, were submitted by 5 pm on Friday, December 
17, 2021. A grant committee will review the applications. 

DISCUSSION 

AGTBID Board member Vivian Krug served in this role in 2020. AGTBID Board member 
April Schirmer served in 2021. 

Attachments: 
1. 2021-22 Community Service Grant Program Description and Application
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